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11th September 2017 

 

 

Dear Parents & Carers, 

 

I am very pleased to inform you that our long-awaited Ofsted Inspection report is now ready for 

publication and the findings of the inspection can be shared with our school and wider communities. 

 

The inspection has found St Joseph’s to be a ‘Good’ school and you can imagine how thrilled we are 

that all the hard work and effort that has gone into improving every aspect of the school has been 

formally recognized. You and we know the changes that have been made in the school for the better 

and it is very important for us all that this official recognition can now be celebrated. 

 

I would like to thank you all for your continued support of St Joseph’s and for your encouragement 

and appreciation of all that we do. We have had some difficult times over the past three or four years 

and the support and commitment of our parents has kept us buoyant and has fueled our determination 

to achieve the best for our children. 

 

We will celebrate this success as a school and we will let you know how we intend to do this so that 

you can be a part of that celebration too. In the meantime, be assured that we already have plans in 

place to improve still further, to address the issues that have been raised in the report and to strive for 

‘Outstanding’ status next time Ofsted come visiting! 

 

You will find a copy of the report posted on the school’s website: Our School – Inspection Reports. 

 

 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

Clare Smith 

Headteacher 
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